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PRESENT: Roy McCarty, Mayor 
Rob Leonard, President Chris Gruber, Police Chief 
JoAnne Davis Patrolman Scott Hughes 
Chad Jones 
Terry McCain 
Dan Rhodes 
Council Clerk, Linda K. Grubb 
Randy Dupree, Solicitor 

GUESTS: Jimmy Coleman 
Paul Haller, Canididate for Commissioner 
Red Tompson, The Telegram 
Jennifer Hughes Times Journal 
Allison Leonard 
Kirsten Leonard 
Dan McCarty, The Teen Center Manager 

There was a roll call of those present as listed above Rob Leonard motioned to excuse 
Ron Roof and Terry McCain seconded the motion and all agreed. 

The Mayor had everyone stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Mayor McCarty then had Dan Rhodes pray for the meeting. 

Paul Haller introduced himself to the council and those present. 

Allison Leonard and Kirston Leonard spoke to the council about their desires for the pool 
summer 2012. 

Dan McCarty informed council on what they were doing at the teen center. 

Chad Jones motioned to accept the minutes with corrections. 

Chris Gruber got a grant for $5000.00 to cover cost of new radios. 

Mayor Roy reported progress of the water project on route 93 ditch clean out 
and S. Park Street There has been a lot of cleaning done. 
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Ron Evans Enterprises came down and cleaned out storm drains. 


The men fixed pot holes and put material in alleys. 


Mr. John Cleek is looking into monies available to be applied for, possibly 

$80,000. 

Rob Leonard motioned to pay the bills as presented (list attached). Chad Jones 
Seconded the motion and all agreed. 

The monthly fund ledger will be made for each council member each meeting. 

The OHVC discussed the problem of flood damage in front of Miller's property on 
Antioch Road. There needs to be a pipe placed under the Antioch Road. 

Roy McCarty had a visit from Andy Haislop about the town rules for trailers. 

Once a trailer is put on a foundation it becomes real estate. 

The council started the round table discussions. It began with Terry McCain who 
inquired about the streets patched or replaced. 

Dan Rhodes brought up that the state is to resurface route 93 all the way through to 
county line. Roy said he would see if he could get them to help fix a couple of areas needing 
repaIrs. 

Chad Jones had nothing to bring to the counciL 

Rob Leonard reported that there had been two dogs on Elm Street just wondering around. 
Roy reported they were going to do something about all the cats. There is an ordinance in place. 

Rob Leonard said the sign out front is damaged. 

Roy McCarty is to see if insurance would replace the sign in front of the City building. 

JoAnne questioned about auctioning the old police cars. 
Also there are issues in the alley behind Donna Coe' s. 

Chad Jones motioned to adjourn and Terry McCain seconded the motion and all agreed. 
The meeting was adjourned. 


